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Don’t Forget to visit the North Ridge Farms Website: nrfcrestwood.com

“North Ridge Farms is a restriction protected community striving through its
association to protect the integrity and beauty of the neighborhood.”

North Ridge Farms
2009-2010

Board Members
  

Chairman
Gordon Marcy

222.8187
 

President
Felicia Clause

333.4741
 

Vice President
Debra Abukwaik

265.0109
 

Treasurer
Colleen Banaszak

265.1970
 

Secretary
Andrea Cseh

265.0064
 

Architectural Review
Renee Turner

222-0536
 

Events Planner
Jackie McLanahan

225.5851

If you should have any questions, 
ideas and/or considerations, 
please contact anyone of the 
above o�cers for assistance.

Group E-Mail Address:
hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com

 

See website for individual
email addresses.

Homefront News
October 2010

Grant, Cindy, 

Shelby

& Luke

The Shackelford’s
Grant and Cindy 
Shackelford live at 
4531 Northridge 
Circle with their two 
children, Shelby and 
Luke.  

     �ey have lived in 
North Ridge for 10 years 

having relocated back to the area 
from Virginia where they resided 

for 9 years.  Grant grew up in 
Louisville and currently 

works for Cisco as a Systems 
Engineer.  Cindy is an RN 
working part-time in the 
Clinical Informatics 

Department at 
Baptist Hospital 
Northeast.
     Shelby is 9 and in 
the 4th grade.  She plays 
soccer and is learning to play the 
piano.  
     Luke is 5 and just started 
Kindergarten.  Luke likes to play 
basketball, baseball and is taking 
Tae Kwon Do. 
    Grant enjoys spending time with 
his kids and inspires their intellect 
at every opportunity. 
     Cindy enjoys family time and 
watching her kids grow up. 

Northridge FarmsHalloween Hayride!
October 31 • 6:30PM

Meet at the intersection of
Sunny Hill Dr. & North Ridge Circle



Neighborhood 
Babysitters

 

Breann Heid (16)
Danielle Heid (15)

265-0332
 

Kim McElhinny(17)
Taylor McElhinny (15)

225-0830
 

Rachel Roup(16)
222-8792 

 
Lauren Brady (17)

222-5509
  

Kellie Sulzle (16)
222-1937

  
Shelbie Potter (14)

222-1234 or 468-1404
  

Jade Cleary (13)
265-2029 or 316-8839

  
Neighborhood

Pet Sitters
 

Rachel McLanahan
225-5851

 
Lauren Brady

4705 NR Drive
222-5509

 
Kamilla Bentsen

222-6144
  

Jillian Taylor
222-8222

 
Shelbie Potter

222-1234 or 468-1404

 
Need Yard Help?

 

Josh
265-1200 or 640-8840

 
Michael Roup

222-8792

Don’t Forget to visit the North Ridge Farms Website: nrfcrestwood.com

“North Ridge Farms is a restriction protected community striving through its
association to protect the integrity and beauty of the neighborhood.”

North Ridge Farms Neighborhood Newsletter

Dinner
Divas!

October 2010

Date: Wed., October 13th
Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Place: Buckead’s - Westport Rd.
R.S.V.P.: Jackie -225.5851

Ladies! Come join us!

Thanks to all who participated in the 
NRF Annual Neighborhood Picnic

Please have all requests for 
info. in the newsletter to Jackie 

McLanahan by the 25th of 
every month to be put in the 
following months newsletter. 

The Potter’s are offering a
Special of a Full Day rental for

$110.00
That’s the price of a normal half day rental. 

Take advantage while it lasts!

Bouncin’ Around Prayer Group
for Locust Grove

Elementary School meets 
Monday mornings at 

7:45a.m. in 
North Ridge Farms.

If interested in joining contact 
Cheryl - 502.807.7615

It's time to clean out those closets, 
toy boxes and garages!!   

NRF
Yard Sale

October 2nd
8:00 a.m.
(Ads will be placed in the Newspaper)

Trick or Treat at Boo Dell!  
Saturday, October 30th 
from 11:30 - 3:00 p.m.  

Free Admission
Parking $5 per car.
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